A yearbook is the pictorial and written record
of a school’s activities. To a stranger who reads it,
it is little more than a collection of painfully posed
pictures. To one who was part and parcel of the
school’s activity, a yearbook is a living, vital rec-
ord of happy weeks and months. The pictures
are keys to unlock the doors of memory, and in
the years to come you who look through this book
will remember with pride, with sentiment, and
with regret the days of 1938-39. If the “Wildcat”
succeeds in capturing and preserving for you
these memories in the making, the Editor and
Staff will be more than repaid for their efforts.
With a hope for its success and a plea for patience
with its shortcomings, we give you the 1939
“WILDCAT”

Having endeared himself to us who
know him, a man who has stood for
excellence in athletics, in mind, and
in personality—a good coach, a leader
of youth, and a good friend, we are
happy to dedicate this 1939 Wildcat
to CoacH Lacy R. TUurNER.



